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Updated HPV Vaccination Recommendations for U.S. Adults 

After reviewing new evidence, the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) has updated their HPV 

vaccination recommendations for U.S. adults. 

Routine recommendations for the vaccination of adolescents against human papillomavirus (HPV) at age 11 or 

12 have not changed. Catch-up HPV vaccination for persons not vaccinated at age 11 or 12 is recommended 

for all persons through age 26. The public health benefit of HPV vaccination in adults aged 27 through 45 years 

is minimal; shared clinical decision-making is recommended because persons who are not adequately 

vaccinated might benefit. 

In accordance with CDC recommendations, MVP Health Care® (MVP) will reimburse for vaccines administered 

to adults aged 27 through 45 years when ordered by health care providers who feel there is clinical benefit for 

their patient. No additional prior authorization or approval steps are required.  

 

 

 


